
We’re Renova+ng and Remodeling! 

A new and vibrant energy is coming to our buildings. Rooms that have been si<ng empty, void 
of any ac+vity, will now be bustling with new life and programs. 

Next August, our Montessori school will be using the 2nd floor of the Educa+on Wing for their 
upper elementary classes. This expansion will help our growing school meet the needs of a 
successful program and retain more families. 

Youth Ministry is moving to the large conference room on the 2nd floor of the office wing. That 
room is begging to be used, as most mee+ngs occur in the Fellowship Hall. Should we want to 
use the future Youth Room for a class or mee+ng, tables and chairs can be easily set up to 
accommodate that need. 

A storage closet is being built outside of the Choir Room. Across from it, a Historical Wall will 
showcase the photographs of our pastors, as well as historical photos of the church and region. 
Once the row of pastor photos is moved, an aNrac+ve welcome sign will greet people as they 
walk through the north entryway: “No maNer who you are or where you are on life’s journey, 
you are welcome here.”  

These renova+ons will maximize building usage, increase revenue, de-cluNer our public spaces 
and welcome visitors. The monies for these projects are coming from four sources: the 
Montessori school, Men’s Ministry, Youth Ministry, and designated dona+ons. We are grateful 
for their generosity and commitment to the vision of crea+ng a vibrant and welcoming church. 

These renova+ons will be completed before Memorial Day. If you have any ques+ons, feel free 
to contact one of the pastors.  


